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The following is offered in response to your communication to me in which you seek a 
determination of whether or not the 1995 CABO One and Two Family Dwelling Code 
portion of the 1999 State Building Code allows combustion air to be taken from within a 
garage where the heater is located and is not enclosed. 
 
Answer:   Yes, provided that such installation complies with Section 1307.3 for 
appliances that are not enclosed in a separate compartment within such garage and the 
manufacturer’s installation instructions. 
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